
Volunteers  sought  for
Snapshot Day
More than a hundred trained volunteers will continue a 15-year
tradition with a one-day hands-on effort to capture a snapshot
of the health of Lake Tahoe’s watershed on May 16 at Lake
Tahoe Community College.

The League to Save Lake Tahoe will host Snapshot Day on the
South Shore with presentations by Richard Booth from Lahontan
Regional Water Quality Control Board and Krissy Harman from
Tahoe Resource Conservation District.

South  Shore  monitoring  will  complement  efforts  happening
simultaneously throughout the Truckee River Watershed from its
tributaries upstream of Lake Tahoe to its end at Pyramid Lake
in Nevada. Incline Village General Improvement District will
host Snapshot Day on the North Shore, Truckee River Watershed
Council  will  coordinate  activities  in  Truckee,  and  Nevada
Division  of  Environmental  Protection  will  host  monitoring
efforts in Reno.

Volunteers  will  gather  at  9am  on  May  16  at  LTCC.  To
volunteer,  contact  Savannah  Rudroff  with  the  League  at
530.541.5388 or savannah@keeptahoeblue.org.
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